NEXT MEETING - WEDNESDAY, 29 MAY 2002 Time: 6.00 pm for 6.30 pm VENUE: THE OLD BANK CAFÉ, 161 SHARP STREET, COOMA SPEAKER/TOPIC: SURPRISE - COME ALONG AND SEE!

INTRODUCED BY:

VOTE OF THANKS:

APOLOGIES OR GUESTS: Please advise Darrell Gaukroger on 6452 3302 by midday of meeting.

Non-apology & non-attendance means you pay for the meal. Apology, Non-attendance & no make-up means you pay \$2

SERGEANTS FAX-A-FINE: Send to Graham French on 64526102

MAY ROSTER: Attendance: Dave Holgate & Allan Dodd Property: Tom Bellgard

Be Early. If not at meeting arrange for substitute. At another venue arrange to bring necessary property.

THOUGHT OF THE WEEK BY: Wolfgang Laub

Next Week: Tom dennis

The early bird gets the worm, but the second mouse gets the cheese.

LAST WEEKS MEETING:

Was a joint meeting with Lions, no guest speaker, but what a great night with entertainment supplied by magician Extraordinaire Bill Nesbit, a used car dealer who is about to line up for this third term as Rotary President of the Yass Club. His magical tricks and humour kept everyone, well almost everyone, attentive and entertained. But Bill did find a way to keep John M attentive. A really great nights entertainment. John Mercer is still staring at his tie in awe, and Marjorie M was not real sure if she was missing a delicate piece of clothing when she left.

The girls at Jaggez hairdressers are tyring to raise \$5,000 for Cancer research and if they do so one of them will have her hair shaved off. The fine session last meeting plus donations from those in attendance raised \$200.05 which was donated towards this event.

NEWS:



Market Day: Last Sunday 31 stalls (plus 3 freebies) made \$431.00 which means \$215.50 each to the Market Promotional Fund and our Project account. The BBQ returned \$434.00 with expenses only \$112.00 (we used mostly leftovers from last month) profit \$322.00, an excellent result when you remember what a cold day it was. Also the Lions Club of Jindabyne were very impressed with Dave's Chuck Wagon. I think they would like to borrow it permanently.



District Assembly: Most of President Elect Lou Moore's team attended last weekend at Bowral, where Nerida Dean said a big thank-you to David & Gay Epstein, Yvonne & John Mercer, Lou, Ashley & Gordon for the BBQ at Pastimes for the GSE Team from Venezuela when passing through.



Louise Bak: our very popular exchange student has just retuned from her 21 day trek around Australia, which included swimming (maybe skinny dipping) at Great Kepple Island, but had a great time, seen more of Australia than most of us have, but will tell you more when she addresses the Club, including photos??



Mavis Wellington: our previous exchange student from Canada, has advised that she has been accepted to Ottawa University to study Communications, which is great when she has not even sat for her HSC equivalent yet.

ROTARY INFORMATION:

Attendance Last Week: 28 members plus 1 makeup out of 29 = 74% Visiting Rotarians:

Guests: Too many to name, but thank you to all for joining us. Apologies: Tom B; Allan D Graham F; Allan H; Gordon H; Patrick K; Brian L; Neville L Leave of Absence: Col A; Phill B; Mark R We Also Missed: Patrick K (Hong Kong)